
 
 
     
        
 
 
 
        January 12, 2023 
 
Beth Heline 
General Counsel 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission 
101 W. Washington St. Suite 1500E 
Indianapolis IN 46204 
 
Re: RM 22-05, Comments Small Modular Reactors (SMR) 
 
Dear Ms. Heline, 
 
 The Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor does not currently have 

comments or changes to the proposed SMR rules. Thank you. 

        
Sincerely, 

 

         
Lorraine Hitz 

        Deputy Consumer Counselor 
     
        
 
          
 


